
Welcome to Coral Ridge Presbyterian Church Kid’s Choir - Fall 2022     

This year choir is on Thursday! 

Weekly Choir Practice 

• 1st Choir - THURSDAY, September 8, 2022, 3:00-4:00PM 
• LAST CHOIR PRATICE IS DECEMBER 1 
• Kindergarten – 5th Grade 

Sunday Morning Service Commitment: 

If you are signing up your child for choir, they need to participate in the following services:  

Sunday, October 23, 2022 and Sunday, December 4, 2022 

Kids will sing in both services - 9:30am and 11:00am 

Kids will need to be at church by 8:30am and will stay with Kids Ministry until they are dismissed after 
singing in the 11:00am service. 

LOGISTICS 

• If your child attends W.A. please notify their teacher that they will be dismissed to CRPC Kid’s 
Ministry Staff for Choir. (Kids will meet in the Lower School hallway outside of the music room 
and will be escorted across the street.) 

• W.A. Students that need to return to CASA will be escorted there by CRPC Kid’s Ministry no 
later then 4:15. 

• Kid’s Ministry leaders will be in choir the entire time to assist Ms. Annette Myers, our Choir 
Director. 

• If your child is coming from another school or home, please park in front and bring them to the 
Chapel, located on the NE corner of the church. 

• Pick up will be at 4:00 from the Chapel. 

Please put our phone numbers in your phone so you have them if you need them.  

Please email me if you have any questions or concerns. 

Lauren Dunn Buschmann 

CRPC Kid’s Ministry Director 

(954) 401-2630    Lauren@crpc.org 

Janice Forsgren  

CRPC Kid’s Ministry Pre-School Director 

(954) 547-2950

 


